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24th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are possibly aware, we are now preparing our year 6 children for our Summer Term SAT’s tests. Part of our provision is to give some extra 
‘booster’ support to all of our pupils as we know from experience, they will benefit from extra provision to help them achieve by the end of year 
6, especially this year in light of the time they missed in school due to Covid lockdowns.  We will be providing some extra ‘booster’ sessions for 
reading and SPAG after school and Maths during school time.   
 
We are therefore writing to invite your child to attend our booster sessions: 
 

• ‘Leaping for levels in Reading and SPAG’ booster sessions. These will take place on every Monday after school until 4.20pm in 5EB, 
5CC and 5JS (downstairs in the main school building).  They will start Monday 30th January.  

 
 
These sessions will be led by staff within school. The children will be provided with a small snack and drink during this time. 
 
The pupils will be spoken to about their need to take this support seriously as it is a big investment in them from the school.  It will also be 
explained that poor attendance, attitude or behaviour whilst attending the booster sessions which prevents others from benefitting, will result in 
them having to be considered for taking out of the group. As a reward for those who engage positively, we will be providing a treat at the end of 
the block of sessions.  
 
We hope you will support us in explaining how beneficial this could be to your child and look forward to working with you in helping your child 
achieve their best. Obviously, if you have any further questions regarding these booster sessions, please see a member of the year 6 team. Also, 
if you would like to support better at home with this and would like some ideas from school, please let the member of staff taking the booster 
group for your child know, and they will also be happy to help.  
 
Please can you complete the attached reply slip if you are happy for your child to attend.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 
Mrs Mitchell, Mrs Blakeley and Mr Fletcher-Newbold. 
 
 

 
Year 6 Leaping for Levels boosters 

I give permission for (Name of child):……………………………………………………………………………… to take part in the: 
 ‘Leaping for Levels in Reading and SPAG’ booster session on Mondays after school until 4.20pm 
 
 
My Child will be collected from the Y5 classrooms after boosters. 
 
 
My child is allowed to walk home after boosters.  
 
 
 
Parent/Carer: ………………………………………………………………………………..  Date: ……………………………………. 

mailto:office@suttonroad.org

